Los Altos Brethren School

Newsletter – January 2014
“Glorifying Christ in Everything”
Dear Parents,
       Some exciting things happened while you were celebrating Christmas with your family! A couple of elves came in and installed security gates with electronic release buttons. When you come to one of our gates you just need to push the button and Mrs. Rawlins or Mrs. Salas will identify you and release the lock.  You will hear the click. Open the gate, walk in, and it will automatically lock behind you. I would like the band and choir students to enter the building from the playground at 7:30 on weekday mornings. If the sanctuary door is locked, they should go through the basement where they will be greeted by Mrs. Reyes.
       As I observed the first few people enter the security gate today, at least five people came up and thanked me for having them installed. It is my pleasure. The peace of mind cannot be measured. I know many of you feel the same. Our facility is infinitely more secure. It feels different here. Thank you for your support and encouragement along the way.  
      Another exciting upgrade was done by a different pair of elves in our music room. It has been completely renovated. Please stop in and take a look (after you get through the security gate). The room has been freshly painted, added new flooring, and beautiful cabinetry has been installed. It looks like Donald Trump’s living room. I think you will be pleasantly surprised.
      My message to you all is have a happy and safe New Year! We have lots of exciting events on the calendar beginning this month. I hope to see you there!
     Mr. Lenger

Parent Support Group (PSG)

As we welcome in 2014 we look forward to an active winter and spring.  Before we look forward, let’s look back on what PSG has already done.  The students have enjoyed Meet the Masters, field trips, and science.  

Our next PSG Meeting is on Monday, January 13th.  Child care is provided.  All parents are welcome.
Spiritual Truth for January…

God’s Word teaches us that God’s gift of salvation is through Jesus.

“For God so loved the world that He gave His one and only Son, that whoever believes in Him shall not perish but have eternal life.”

John 3:16
January Special Events …

· Music Teacher Concert, Friday, January 17th, 7pm, sanctuary. Come hear performances from Mrs. Villa, Mr. Yamaguchi, Mrs. Dolmage, and Mr. Edwards.  Jazz Band will open for this exciting concert.
· Piano Recital, January 26th, 1:30pm, basement.

· Choir’s musical production of Newsies, Friday, January 31st, 7pm, sanctuary.
Thank you for teaching your child to help others…

· By giving towards our Christmas Project, Task Force Tacloban – Philippines Typhoon Relief.
· By bringing food items for the Red Bucket drive to help those in need through the Long Beach Rescue Mission. Fourteen complete boxes were donated and 14 partial boxes!

Check out the web page for updates, meeting agendas and minutes, scrip order forms, and PSG lunch order forms.  Thank you for your continued support of scrip!

January calendar on other side and available at www.longbeachchristianschools.org
REMINDER …


Next early dismissals


February 4th 


March 4th


at 1:50pm





LOST & FOUND … If you are missing jackets and sweaters, please stop by the office and check the lost & found.  The basket is overflowing.











